
 

 
 
 
 
 

9th May 2018 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Royal Wedding Celebration Day 
 
On Friday 18th May school will be celebrating the Royal Wedding with a special theme day.  
Children may come to school dressed in red, white and blue and during the day they will be 
taking part in classroom activities that link to this special event.  
 
There will be a special Royal Wedding Meal menu as follows: 
 
Harry’s bangers and mash with Yorkshire pudding, gravy, carrots and peas 
Or 
Vegetarian sausages with Yorkshire pudding, gravy, carrots and peas 
 
Meghan’s meringue crown topped with cream and cherries 
 
We will be running a competition to design a commemorative plate; this will take place in 
school but it would be helpful if you could help your child think about some ideas of what 
they could include in their design.   
 
To finish off the day we will be having a whole school street party and would be grateful if 
parents could donate cakes for this.  Please bring these into school on the morning of the 
18th.  If your child has any allergies that the school are not aware of then please contact your 
child’s class teacher. 
 
We hope the children will enjoy this day and thank you in advance for your support. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Linda Barbuti 
Acting Head of School 
 
 
 

 
 
 


